On October 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC2 - Cooperative Agreement with the SDBPC and the Palm Beach County Sheriff's Office:

 

Question:   What if there are more than 55?

 

Response:   If enrollment exceeds 55 we still provide educational services and enroll the students.  In the past the enrollment has only reached 60 students. The average enrollment last year was 50 to 55.

 

Cheri Young

On behalf of

Ann Killets

Chief Academic Officer

 

 

 

